To all of P1, I hope you are all well and have had a good week of home learning so far. I wanted to ask you all a big favour. Tomorrow is Mrs Mckay’s birthday and I know that she is really missing seeing all of your lovely smiling faces. I thought it would be a nice idea if you could leave a birthday message for her on the blog and/or make a card/picture and send it to the school email address. I know that she would love to hear from as many of you as possible and that it would make her day. 

If you can help me with this, I would be so grateful.

Thanks 

Miss Mackay xx
